Subject: Officeal sponsorship removal
From: "

Date: Mon, 21 Jun 2010 14:19:53 -0700 (PDT)
To: "Ron J Melancon" <dusterrm1@comcast.net>

Ron,

As of tomorrow I need you to remove any and all information of Safety Sentry Inc. from
Dangeroustrailers.org. Also any brochures products that is in your possession needs
to be returned as soon as possible. I am removing any and all information from my
sites as well. As soon as you are ready to ship I will release my account number so
that your not out any monies for my products. Good luck with your endeavors. T™his is
now becoming controversial and I am going to do all in my power to make sure credit
for accomplishments in the Virginia Law is and has been clear and precise. I will
take this all the way to the top of the State to make sure everyone knows where the SB
646 came from a federal law that has been on the books since 2005. No hard feelings
Ron but I am tired of spending my money for not. So I will be sending a 1099 and
writing off about 100,000,00 off from this fiasco of Virginia Laws and Legislation. I
will see what I can do to make sure everything is accredited in the right areas.

Karl Pratt
Inventor/Owner
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